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Fri, Sep 27, 2019 at 12:33 PM

I am not sure if I have the right department but I need to write to express my opposition to the Homeless shelter that is 
proposed on Topanga Blvd in Chatsworth. It would be disastrous even just the construction due 
To the heavy traffic on that street not to mention the cost is outrageous and we did not vote HHH in so the money to be 
wasted on expensive apartments when there are other more cost effective options proposed. Also having it so close to an 
elementary s hook when there are other areas open shows little consideration as my daughter was kidnapped and 
abused by a homeless person and she was 17! Please forward this to the right department and I would 
Really appreciate a response that they received it

Thanks so much ©

Teresa, Russell and Mary Lalicker - Citizens of 91311 
District
Sent from my iPhone
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